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Ohio Dutch Construction Wins YETI Drawing 
 
 
Thank you to all who submitted projects to our 2022 Calendar Program. We received over 40 project 
submissions this year. Selected projects are featured in the 2022 calendar. In addition to the calendar, 
you may receive recognition by having your project appear in our literature and website. Again, thank 
you for sharing your projects! 
 
Each project that was submitted to the Calendar Program was entered into a random drawing for a 
chance to win a YETI Tundra 65 cooler. We are happy to announce Ohio Dutch Construction was our 
lucky winner! 
 

Congratulations Ohio Dutch Construction! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Robert Miller Sr., of Ohio Dutch Construction, shown left, accepts the winning  

Yeti Tundra 65 cooler from Zac Cybulski, KBS District Sales Manager. 


